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The Lake in the Hills Police Department is hosting their 
annual National Night Out Community Cookout on Saturday, August 5th  

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – The Lake in the Hills Police Department invites the community to their annual 
National Night Out Community Cookout event on Saturday, August 5th from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the 
Irv Floress Safety Education Center, located at 1109 Crystal Lake Road.  
 
The police department invites everyone to come gather together as one united community at this free family 
friendly event to stand strong against crime. Lake in the Hills police officers, public works, parks and 
recreation, village officials, firefighters, and many supporting community partners from all over the area will 
be in attendance. 
 
There will be many events to see and fun things to do for the whole family such as watching the live K-9 
demo presented by the McHenry County Sheriff's Office, seeing the LifeNet Air Medical helicopter land, 
getting a chance to peek inside, and meeting the pilot and medical crew.  You can also see and touch various 
types of police, fire, SWAT and Incident Command vehicles, meet “PC” the Police Car Robot, and try on a 
pair of DUI fatal vision impairment goggles. Come out and talk with police traffic units, recruiters, and learn 
about what programs and resources the police department offers. Do you like television shows like CSI? 
Then come meet and talk to a real-life crime scene technician.  The police department is also excited for the 
community to come meet and talk to the new District 158 School Resource Officer starting this fall.  
 
Free hotdogs, chips, and pop will be provided along with activities for the kids provided by Lowe’s Lake in 
the Hills along with many other fun activities and lots to see and do. 
 
For more information please visit: https://www.lith.org/government/departments/police/programs-and-
events/national-night-out-community-cookout or please contact Officer Schmitt, the Public Information 
Officer, at 847-658-5676 or by email at communityrelations@lith.org.  
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